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Dear representatives of Alaska, I am emailing you to encourage you to completely cut public
 TV and radio.  The government should have never even supported such organizations like this
 in the 1st place.  Government spending has been out of control on every level, local, state, and
 federal.  Its sad that we have to face a financial crisis in order for some of us to wake up and
 say he we need to cut these ridiculous programs.  If a radio or TV station can not operate on
 their own accord they should not even be in business.  We are suppose to be a free market
 society, not a government supported society.  I am a teacher and a business man.  If my
 business can not stay afloat that is my problem.  I do not get a government hand out to keep
 my business running and neither should any TV or radio station.  I beg you, please cut the
 budget deeply across the board, education, the ferry system, public TV and Radio all need to
 be cut drastically.  Lets get our financial house in order and live within our means.

Thank you for taking time to consider this.

Sincerely,

Nick Popp
PHS Teacher 
Owner of Armageddon Skiffs
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